
Learn About Your New Electricity Provider 

Effective June 2017, Sonoma Clean Power (SCP) will begin to serve 
customers in Mendocino County. Join us for a presentation to learn about 
our services, your options and more:

Sonoma Clean Power Presentation
Fort Bragg City Council Meeting 3/13/17

Monday, March 13th
Fort Bragg City Council Meeting 

(SCP presentation time to be determined by Agenda) 

363 N. Main Street, Fort Bragg

www.sonomacleanpower.org/mendocino
1 (855) 202-2139

We look forward to serving you!



Informational Meeting

Sonoma Clean Power (SCP) is the official electricity provider for Sonoma 
and Mendocino counties. We provide the option of using cleaner 

electricity at competitive rates from sources like solar, wind, geothermal 
and hydropower. SCP is a not-for-profit public agency, independently run 
by the participating cities, including Fort Bragg, Point Arena, Willits, and 

the County of Mendocino.

Please join us for a public meeting to learn more about our services, your 
options, and the timeline for SCP beginning to serve Mendocino County.

For a complete list of public meetings in your area, please refer to 
sonomacleanpower.org/events.  You may also email us at 

info@sonomacleanpower.org or call us at 1 (855) 202-2139.
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